
From: Laren Bailey
To: Bill Parsons; Bill Nary; Kurt Starman; City Clerk
Subject: RE: Skybreak No. 2 Final Plat Staff report for 08/16/2022 CC Mtg
Date: Thursday, August 11, 2022 3:23:28 PM

External Sender - Please use caution with links or attachments.

Bill,
                We do not see any issues with the Staff report. Thank you
 

From: Bill Parsons <bparsons@meridiancity.org> 
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 3:31 PM
To: Laren Bailey <laren@congergroup.com>; Bill Nary <bnary@meridiancity.org>; Kurt Starman
<kstarman@meridiancity.org>; City Clerk <CityClerk@meridiancity.org>
Subject: Skybreak No. 2 Final Plat Staff report for 08/16/2022 CC Mtg
 
Attached is the staff report for the Skybreak No. 2 final plat application (FP-2022-0022).
This item is scheduled to be on the consent agenda at the City Council work session on
August 16, 2022. The meeting will be held at City Hall, 33 E. Broadway Avenue, beginning
at 4:30 pm. Please call or e-mail with any questions.

Laren - Please submit a written response to the staff report to the City Clerk’s office
(cityclerk@meridiancity.org) and me as soon as possible. IF you are not in agreement
with the staff report, the item will be placed on the regular meeting agenda at a
subsequent meeting for discussion.

Thank you,

Bill Parsons, AICP | Planning Supervisor
City of Meridian | Community Development Dept.
33 E. Broadway Ave., Ste. 102, Meridian, Idaho 83642
Phone: 208-884-5533 | Direct: 208-489-0571
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